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Safe Holiday Shopping 

 During COVID-19 

During the holiday shopping season, it’s important that we work together to reduce the spread of 

COVID-19 by following these shopping tips: 

• Stay home if you are sick 

• Consider online shopping or use curbside pickup or delivery 

• Wear a facial covering 

• Avoid touching your face 

• Stay 2 metre (6 feet) away from others 

• Follow store signs 

• Shop alone 

• Have a detailed list or plan 

• Buy only what you need 

• Avoid touching products 

• Be patient 

• Pay with a card if possible 

• Use hand sanitizer 

• Avoid crowds and shop at low peak times 

• Support small local businesses (use their online store if possible) 

• Purchase e-gift cards 

• Be kind to others 

 

 

 


